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INVITATION
4 February 2010
Your Excellency, dear Madam/Sir,
The Ambassador of Israel, H.E. Mr. Harry Kney-Tal, and the Director of the Clingendael Institute, Prof. Jaap W. de Zwaan, are honoured to announce that the Israeli Deputy Prime-Minister and Minister of Intelligence and Atomic Energy, H.E. Mr. Dan Meridor, has agreed to deliver an address during his upcoming visit to The Hague.
The address is entitled
“Israel- the Search for Peace and Security”
Mr. Meridor was appointed Deputy Prime-Minister and Minister of Intelligence and Atomic Energy in March 2009. He holds a law degree from the Hebrew University of Jerusalem and is a representative of the Likud Party in the Knesset. 
During his extensive political career, Dan Meridor represented his country in various offices.
He served as Cabinet Secretary in the governments under Menachem Begin and Yitzak Shamir, and was Minister of Justice from 1988–1992.
From 2001–2003, Dan Meridor was also Minister without Portfolio, responsible for national defense and diplomatic strategy in the Prime Minister’s Office.
The lecture is held on Wednesday 10 March 2010 at the Clingendael Institute (Clingendael 7 in The Hague) and is scheduled from 15.30–16.30 hrs.
The conference room will be open starting 15.00 hrs. After the official programme we cordially invite you for a reception.
If you wish to attend this lecture, you are kindly requested to register in advance and by e-mail only with the External Affairs Office of the Clingendael Institute, att. Mrs. Carla Veltkamp.
(e-mail: cveltkamp@clingendael.nl)

We sincerely hope to welcome you in the Huys Clingendael on 10 March 2010.
Harry Kney-Tal                                                         Jaap W. de Zwaan
Ambassador of Israel                                                Director 
in the Netherlands                                                     the Clingendael Institute
